
Cyclists riding cross country
to  raise  awareness  about
cancer
Twenty-two students from the University of Illinois called the
Illini 4000 Bike America Team will be in South Lake Tahoe this
week.

The team has been cycling from New York City to San Francisco
each summer since 2007 raising hope, funds, and awareness for
cancer research.

The 2013 Bike America Team aims to raise more than $150,000.

More info is online.
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